
NOTICE 
 
 

The Kingston Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, March 10, 2014 beginning at 7:00 pm in the Selectmen’s 
Office of the Kingston Town Hall, 163 Main Street, Kingston, N. H. 

 
The purpose of the hearing will be review and deliberation of an 
application for a Special Events Permit for two separate events 

proposed to be held at 60 Depot Road, on July 26th and 
September 13th,  2014. 

 
The public is encouraged to attend this and all meetings and 

hearings 
of the Town’s Boards and Commissions. 


